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June 15, 2011

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DW 10-217, Tioga River Water Company, Inc.
Petition for an Increase in Rates
Request for Continuation of Temporary Suspension of Procedural Schedule

Dear Ms. Howland:

Reference is made to your secretarial letter dated April 25, 2011, in which the
Commission approved Staffs request for a suspension of the procedural schedule on this
docket pending confirmation of the Tioga River Water Company, Inc.’s (Tioga’s)
compliance with Commission Audit Staffs requirements related to its internal
recordkeeping. In light of Tioga’s continuing efforts toward compliance with these
requirements, Staff requests that the suspension of the procedural schedule on this docket
be extended until July 15, 2011, to provide for Staffs monitoring of Tioga’s progress.

The Company has expressed its accord with this proposal. The Office of
Consumer Advocate, though not a participant in this case, has been informed of Staffs
request on a courtesy basis, and does not object. Thank you in advance for your
consideration of this proposed modification to the procedural schedule, and for the
consideration of the Commission; please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Alexander F. Speidel
Staff Attorney
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